
Year 5 Summer 2 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

It has been lovely to return to school in the sunshine and we have been impressed with the way the 

children have settled back into the school routines and learning expectations.  

Much of our work last half term was linked to South America and we thoroughly enjoyed listening to 

the children share their persuasive speeches on deforestation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term in Year 5  

Literacy Our literacy will predominantly be linked to our class book ‘The Good Thieves’ 

where we will be creating our own adventure story which includes a heist.  

Maths In Maths, we will be looking at converting a range of different units, negative 

numbers and volume.  

 

Science In Science, we will be looking at ‘Animals including humans’  

PE Cricket with Mrs Dussek and Athletics with Premier Sports 

Geography North America with a focus on the differences between the different areas. 

Art  Sketching: study Frida Kahlo Hannah Höch and create own portraits.  

DT Cams: Creating a moving advert  

PSHE Relationships and Changing me (Sex, relationships and education) 



RE Investigating religions focusing on Sikhism  

Computing Creating codes and cyphers   

 

PE will continue to happen on a Tuesday and Thursday afternoon.  

We will continue to send spellings and homework home. All homework books are expected to be 

returned to school by the following Wednesday and we thank you for your continued support with 

this. 

Best wishes             

The Year 5 Team 

 


